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‘The Making of the Royal Marines Commando’

Project Outline
Introduction

The National Museum of the Royal Navy (NMRN) seeks an experienced exhibition contractor to manage and implement the relocation of ‘The Making of a Royal Marines Commando’, a permanent gallery describing the training of Royal Marines Commandos, from the Royal Marines Museum in Eastney (now closed) to Action Stations, in Portsmouth Historic Dockyard.

The Exhibition

‘The Making of a Royal Marines Commando’ uses a broad mix of interactive exhibits, from high tech ones like an SA80 rifle simulator, to finding out how to fold your shirt ‘Globe and Laurel’ style.  It also includes a range of objects especially acquired for the exhibition, including equipment used by Mountain Leaders, Snipers and Aircrewmen. Perhaps the most striking thing about the display is that most of the narrative for exhibition is through the words of Royal Marines themselves.

Nine Royal Marines were interviewed at Lympstone earlier this year and their commentary on training – from their earliest thoughts on arrival at Lympstone, through to their reflections on passing out, punctuate the gallery.  This is complimented by moving and still images, and sets which include part of an Inflatable Raiding Craft and an original kit locker from the Foundation Wing at Lympstone where recruits spend their first few weeks.
Much of the exhibition is mounted on a flexible, freestanding Trilite display system, but some permanent wall vinyls and scenic displays may need to be redesigned or replaced.

Site Visits

Site visits to the Royal Marines Museum and Action Stations can be arranged by appointment. Please contact Nick Hewitt, Head of Heritage Development, nick.hewitt@nmrn.org.uk 
The Task

NMRN has carried out an initial scoping exercise and has identified the following elements:

Survey

· Full site survey and assessment of all exhibit structures, display and AV.
· Assessment of survey measurements and remedial works required.

· Graphic design style/approach proposals for rebranding of relevant exiting exhibits within Action Stations.

· Submission of relocation design proposal along with any remedial works envisaged, for client approval.

· Amendment of relocation designs following client feedback
Implementation

· Joinery works for removal and relocation of displays, anticipated as up to two weeks work, plus minimal making good works

· Electrical works for removal of AV and Trilite lighting, relocation and commissioning plus minimal making good works.

· Exhibition graphics production, including replacement of a few damaged or out-of-date interpretative graphics, and rebranding relevant existing exhibits within Boathouse 6.

Timetable

NMRN intends to open the relocated exhibition to the public on or before 25 July 2017.
Budget

The total budget for this project cannot exceed £65,000
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